
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
17 June 2022  
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Art, Design and Technology Exhibition 2022 
 
On behalf of the Art, and Design and Technology Departments, we would like to invite you and your 
child to the Weald of Kent Art, Design and Technology Exhibitions.  This year we have two 
exhibitions, showcasing students’ GCSE and A level work over both of our campuses.  
 
Our Tonbridge exhibition will be on Wednesday 13 July at 4.30 - 6pm. The Art exhibition will be 
held in E7 and E8 in the Art Department and the Design and Technology exhibition in T5 in the 
Design and Technology Department. 
 
Our Sevenoaks exhibition will be on Thursday 14 July at 4.30 - 6pm in SA2 and showcase the work 
from our first Year 11 GCSE cohort.  
 
This is not only a wonderful opportunity for all Year 11 and 13 Art, and Design and Technology 
students to showcase and celebrate all that they have achieved over the past few years at Weald, 
but also for those students who are about to begin their GCSE or A Level courses to see for 
themselves the standard of work produced at this level.  Light refreshments will be available.  
 
Prizes will be handed out on the evening for Art, and Design and Technology work including: 
 
Design and Technology 

• Thinking outside the box  

• Best in Show 

Art 

• Best GCSE Student  

• Clive Robinson Art Award (A Level) 

 

There will not be any parking on site at our Tonbridge Campus and we encourage the use of public 
transport where possible or the car parks in town. If you require accessible parking, please do email 
school@wealdgs.org and we will arrange this for you.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this inspiring event.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms K Bennett   Mrs E Walter 
Head of Art   Head of Design and Technology   
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